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Our ref: 12/1824 

 

28 January 2013 
 

 

Dear REDACTED 

 

Request for Information under Freedom of Information Act 

Thank you for your email of the 28th December 2012 in which you requested 
information under the Freedom of Information Act on the value of contracts that the 
Department has awarded to 1) KPMG 2) Deloitte 3) Ernst & Young 4) PwC 
(Pricewaterhouse Cooper) since 11 May 2010. 
 
The Department for Energy and Climate Change does not record centrally the value 
of contracts awarded and this information would only be available at a 
disproportionate cost.  
 
The following table has been generated from the Departments financial records 
showing the total value of spend to these suppliers for each year from the 11th of May 
2010 to the 31st of December 2012; 
 

 Supplier 2010-11 2011-12 2012-13 Total 

    
  

DELOITTE                                                                                                                     £187,500.95 £1,400,643.71 £1,493,980.24 £3,082,124.90 

ERNST & YOUNG                                                                                       £429,687.28 £2,214,220.40 £1,184,621.48 £3,828,529.16 

KPMG                                                          £775,285.88 £228,227.27 £1,253,372.83 £2,256,885.98 

PRICEWATERHOUSECOOPERS                                                                                                                              £14,203.57 £205,980.19 £720,204.25 £940,388.01 

          

 
 
Appeals procedure 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 
the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to 
FOI.requests@decc.gsi.gov.uk 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 
 



 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
 

REDACTED 

 


